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City of Clearlake
14050 Olympic Drive
Clearlake, CA 95422

October 3, 2022
Dear City Councilmembers:

The term of Curt Giambruno on the Lake County Vector Control District Board (LCVCD) of Trustees
will expire at noon on Monday, January 2, 2023.

Mr. Giambruno is an excellent trustee and has indicated he would be willing to accept another
term of service on the LCVCD Board of Trustees. He has advised me that he has filed his updated
application with your City Clerk

Mr. Giambruno has served on our Board since 1999 and has served as President of the LCVCD
Board of Trustees since 2004. He provides excellent leadership as President of the District’s
Board of Trustees, and works well with the other trustees to promote productive discussions of
the issues relevant to the governance of the district. He is community-minded and his experience
and expertise in public service continue to be a great asset to the District.

This is a letter requesting that the City of Clearlake make an appointment for the next term on
the LCVCD Board. The California Health and Safety Code §2024(a) allows for either a 2-year or a
4-year term, at the discretion of the appointing authority.

We shall appreciate your notification in writing when this appointment has been filled and the
length of the term of appointment.

Sincerely,

N “f‘ Jamesinaj.gcott, Ph.D.

District Manager

CC: Alan Flora, City Manager
Curt Giambruno, President of the Board
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